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Ida Public Schools is proud to offer a free summer
“ program for incoming Young 5's or Kindergarten
students to Ida Elementary School. This program will
provide students an opportunity to get comfortable
with- Ida Elementary School; learn some routines; and
practice some kindergarten skills.

y 4 When: There will be 2 sessions to choose from.
August 13-15, 2024 from 9am-12pm

s -or- e

August 20-22, 2024 from 9am-12pm
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All sessions will be held in kindergarten classrooms at
Ida Elementary School, 7900 Ida Street

*A snack will be provided each day*

To sign up, please complete the Google
Form using this QR code
(spots are limited)

For more information please contact the
Elementary Office at 734-269-3605

or by email-Stacy Maynard at
maynard@idaschools.org or Sarah Ash at

ash@idaschools.org




